
I’m Joe Papasadero my concern is for the zoning possible change. I have been 
grandfathered in on my property,as I have Horses in the city limits.I 
have  registered w/ Mult. Co. and have had this property for 15 years. I will attend 
the meetings to find out just what it is all this change has to do with my property. 
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